[image: image1.jpg]


****************************

Spring/Summer Newsletter

****************************

for the patients of Dunrobin Street Medical Centre
Bank Holidays 2018
We are closed on bank holidays, please see the dates we are closed below:

New Year's Day: Monday 1 January.

Good Friday: Friday 30 March.

Easter Monday: Monday 2 April.

Early May bank holiday: Monday 7 May.

Spring bank holiday: Monday 28 May.

Summer bank holiday: Monday 27 August.

Christmas Day: Tuesday 25 December.

Boxing Day: Wednesday 26 December.

If you need medical assistance in an emergency when the surgery is closed, please call NHS111.
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Dr Chand Retirement

Dr Chand has decided to hang up his stethoscope. His last working day is 31st March 2018. We hope that he will be back doing the occasional clinic. All the staff & partners at the practice wish Dr Chand a happy and healthy retirement. 

Facebook Page
Please ‘Like’ us 
on Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/DunrobinStreetMedicalCentre
How to treat hay fever yourself
There's currently no cure for hay fever and you can't prevent it. But you can do things to ease your symptoms when the pollen count is high.
Do

· put Vaseline around your nostrils to trap pollen

· wear wraparound sunglasses to stop pollen getting into your eyes

· shower and change your clothes after you've been outside to wash pollen off

· stay indoors whenever possible

· keep windows and doors shut as much as possible

· vacuum regularly and dust with a damp cloth

· buy a pollen filter for the air vents in your car and a vacuum cleaner with a special HEPA filter
Don't

· cut grass or walk on grass

· spend too much time outside

· keep fresh flowers in the house

· smoke or be around smoke – it makes your symptoms worse

· dry clothes outside – they can catch pollen

· let pets into the house if possible – they can carry pollen indoors
Are you going on holiday abroad?

Please ask at reception for a travel risk assessment form. Once completed, hand back to our receptionist who will pass the form onto one of our practice nurses, within two weeks one of the team will contact you to advise if you need any injections. 
Please complete the form 6 weeks before your holiday. 

Patient Participation Group Meeting
Our next PPG Meeting is 9th May 2018. Please ask at reception if you would like to come along.  

DNA
93% of our patients attended their appointment in the last 3 months and most of those who did not contacted the practice in advance to cancel.
Thank you

Breast Screening

Ladies of Dunrobin Street, aged 50-70 - you will be getting an invite to attend the breast screening clinic in Hanley in June/July time.

I cannot express how important it is to attend these appointments.

1 in 8 ladies will be diagnosed with breast cancer.

Good points:

Breast screening is a way of finding breast cancer. It can help find cancers that are too small to see or feel.

Breast screening can save lives. It means more women can have treatment to deal with breast cancer.

Women aged 70+

If you are over 70 you can still have breast screening every 3 years if you ask your local breast screening service. Please call 0300 123 1463

Ross Harrison, Practice Manager
With Thanks

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter.
